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BY EMAIL AND WEB POSTING  
 
 
 
 
September 30, 2020 
 
 
To: All Licensed Electricity Distributors and Transmitters and All Rate-regulated 

Natural Gas Distributors  
All Participants in EB-2018-0287 and EB-2018-0288  
All Other Interested Stakeholders 

 
Re: Cost Awards Process 

Utility Remuneration and Responding to Distributed Energy Resources  
 Board File Numbers: EB-2018-0287 and EB-2018-0288 
 
 
On September 24, 2020, the Ontario Energy Board issued a letter (the September 
Letter) outlining the cost award process for Utility Remuneration and Responding to 
Distributed Energy Resources. The letter inadvertently omitted one eligible participant, 
the Electric Vehicle Society. The cost award process and timelines in the September 
Letter remain the same. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By  
 
Brian Hewson  
Vice President, Consumer Protection & Industry Performance  
 


